Miscellaneous

AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration is requesting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan. The amendment updates state plan to reimburse prescribe drugs at a rate no less than the acquisition price. This amendment to the State Plan will have no federal fiscal impact for federal fiscal year (FFY) 2025-26 and FFY 2026-2027. The effective date for this amendment will be September 30, 2025.

For further information, interested parties may contact: Devona Pickle, Bureau of Medicaid Policy, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407; telephone: (850)412-4646; or e-mail: Devona.Pickle@ahca.myflorida.com.
